
Public Meeting Notice 
The Project Review Subcommittee of the Clairemont Community Planning Group will be 
hosting an informational meeting regarding the Clairemont Community Plan Update.  

Everyone interested in this planning document being developed by the city for 
Clairemont is welcome to attend.  

• When: Monday August 4th from 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm.
• Where: At the Cathy Hopper Friendship Center 4425 Bannock Avenue.
• Staff from the City of San Diego are planning to attend the meeting to share details

of the plan.

Clairemont Community Plan Update 
The current Clairemont Community Plan was adopted by the city in 1989. This outdated 
document will be replaced by a new Community Plan Update this year. This new planning 
document will serve as the blueprint for the Clairemont community for many years to come 
as the long-range vision for land use, mobility, urban design, public facilities and services, 
natural resources, historic and cultural resources, and economic development. 

The Community Plan Update was in the process of being developed by city staff prior to the 
pandemic in 2020. Over a 3-year period, the Planning Group and interested community 
members provided significant feedback prior to the document going on hold in 2021. In the 
next few months, City staff is soliciting community feedback regarding the final 
modifications to the Community Plan Update with the intention of obtaining approval from 
the City Council before the end of 2025.  

For more information, along with documents from prior meetings go to: 
https://www.clairemontplan.org/ 


